
Greetings/welcome from Board President Megan Spicer

Some intriguing comparison between being co-principals and Olympic figure 
skating
Presentation about Academic success night

with sound effects and some flim flam. :)
Groundhog Day announcements at Randall

Crossing Guard appreciation
Principals going to district leadership meeting
First Grade Arts Integration

Event to bring parents and Specials teachers together
"600 donut holes later…"
Probably still want Specials teachers to come to open houses in the fall as well 
as a special event like this one

"Special" morning in January

Beautiful wood tree in library was bequest
This Saturday is the Carnival

Principal updates from John Wallace and Sylla Zarov

Presentation as written

We could continue to support it but MMSD would need to take charge

Q: what if a school MMSD picked couldn't muster enough volunteers to do a 
game?

A: Didn't surface from board during this process. Could be a possibility for the 
future; nothing here is set in stone.

Q: why not a third option to hand all game days over to MMSD and call for 
volunteers from all schools?

Maybe? Most other PTOs don't release their budget.
Q: do other schools have similar fund raising options?

Budget Allocation
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MMSD has said that they're definitely willing to coordinate.
Q: Wouldn't the logistics of handing over two game days be complicated?

Q: Thanks to the board and the possibility that we could give $$ to wider 
community and showing a really nice example to our kids.

Slides as presented
https://www.mathlearningcenter.org/families/bridges2

Bridges presentation

https://www.mathlearningcenter.org/families/bridges2

